
Appendix A  
SPEED LIMIT REVIEW – 7th March 2014 

 

Page 1 of 1 
$1fllra5p.doc 

Speed Limit Request Ward Member Comments 

Priors Court School, Chieveley – 
request for a lower speed limit. 

Hilary Cole Agrees with the recommendations. 

Quentin Webb Supports the recommendations. 

Graham Pask Supports the recommendations. 

Chieveley Village – request for a 
20mph speed limit. 

Hilary Cole Agrees with the recommendations. 

Cow Lane, East Ilsley - Request for 
extension to 30mph speed limit. 

George 
Chandler 

To date no response has been received, however any comments will be verbally reported at 
the Individual Decision meeting. 

A4 Strongrove Hill, Hungerford - 
Request for extension to 40mph speed 
limit. 

James Podger To date no response has been received, however any comments will be verbally reported at 
the Individual Decision meeting. 

Paul Hewer To date no response has been received, however any comments will be verbally reported at 
the Individual Decision meeting. 

Old Newtown Road, Newbury – 
Request for a 20mph speed limit in the 
vicinity of St Johns School. 

Mike Johnston Support the recommendations. 

Ieuan Tuck To date no response has been received, however any comments will be verbally reported at 
the Individual Decision meeting. 

Hambridge Road, Mill Lane, Kings 
Road and Boundary Road – request for 
20mph speed limits. 

Roger 
Hunneman 

To date no response has been received, however any comments will be verbally reported at 
the Individual Decision meeting. 

David Allen To date no response has been received, however any comments will be verbally reported at 
the Individual Decision meeting. 

A4 Padworth dual carriageway – 
request for a lower speed limit. 

Geoff Mayes To date no response has been received, however any comments will be verbally reported at 
the Individual Decision meeting. 

Mollie Lock To date no response has been received, however any comments will be verbally reported at 
the Individual Decision meeting. 

 


